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Nichols, Donald G. (ECY)

To: Rezaee, Mohammad
Cc: Hepp, Michael (ECY)
Subject: DMRs

Mornin’ Mo:  Would you give me the status on when Tyson will submit the Jan, Feb, and March 2014 DMRs 
that are required by the past permit and have not been received by Ecology.  I recall our phone conversation 
about Tyson will submit these DMRs in paper form, and begin submitting DMRs using the WebDMR beginning 
with the April 2014 DMR. 
 
Thanks Mo. 
 
Don 
 
Don Nichols, Permit Manager 

Water Quality Program 

Wash. State Dept. of Ecology 

Eastern Regional Office 

℡ tel. (509) 329-3524 

 

� fax (509) 329-3570 

� email: donald.nichols@ecy.wa.gov 

 
Who reminds you of Mark Twain's quote, "If you read the 
newspaper you are uninformed, if you do read the newspaper 
you are misinformed." 
 

 


